

5/09/2019

King Edward VI Handsworth Wood Girls' Academy Church Lane, Handsworth, Birmingham B20 2HL

Tel: 0121 554 8122

enquiry@hwga.org.uk www.hwga.org.uk



Dear families,

I am delighted and honoured to be appointed as the new headteacher for King Edward VI Handsworth Wood Girls' Academy and I'm very keen to get to know families, as well as students and staff.

From my experience of being a Headteacher in two previous schools, I know that a successful and happy school depends on all of us working together.

King Edward VI Handsworth Wood Girls' Academy has a history of excellence which I am keen to build upon and develop further. I am looking forward to finding out more about the school so that the changes we make in this new chapter are supported by the whole school community.

Families make an important contribution to children's achievements at school, and I want to develop the relationship between the school and families for everyone's benefit.

I will be holding a number of parent drop-ins over the next term, which will provide an opportunity to meet you and discuss the forging of a successful partnership. These meetings will take place at different times, which I hope will enable most families to attend. For this term the dates and times are as follows:

11/09/2019 3.00 - 4.15 in the canteen

13/09/2019 2.00 - 4.00 in the canteen

 $18/09/2019 \ 2.00 - 4.00$  in the canteen

26/09/2019 8.00 - 9.30 in the canteen

If you prefer, you're also welcome to contact me by email at  $\underline{\text{qriaz@hwga.org.uk}}$  to arrange a call back or meeting.

Yours sincerely

Mr Qamar Riaz

Headteacher

King Edward VI Handsworth Wood Girls' Academy

Headteacher: Mr Qamar Riaz BA (Hons)

King Edward VI Academy Trust Birmingham a charitable company limited by guarantee. Registered No. 10654935. Registered Office: Foundation Office, Edgbaston Park Road, Birmingham B15 2UD. Registered in England and Wales.

